
 

 

 

 

 

15 November 2023 

Support to Ukrainian Refugees 

Dear Jane, 

I am writing to you following our consideration of a letter that was sent to the Committee regarding cultural 

support to Ukraine.  

It’s nearly two years since the invasion of Ukraine. In that time, a warm welcome has been provided to 

Ukrainian refugees in Wales. However, we are aware that there has been a change in levels of support 

provided. I would be grateful for: 

 An update on actions being taken to support Ukraine; 

 More information on the support provided to Ukrainian children to maintain their 

language and culture; and  

 An update on the support provided to Ukrainian refugees by the Welsh Government. 

I look forward to receiving your response in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

 

 

 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations Committee 

Jane Hutt MS 

Minister for Social Justice and Chief Whip 

Welsh Government 

 

Copy: Jenny Rathbone MS 

Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s140838/Letter%20from%20Gemma%20Cooper%20Ukrainian%20language%20in%20Wales%20-%202%20September%202023.pdf


 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


